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Monday, April 1, 2019

• Construction of the below grade 

decks has begun. This will 

require frequent visits of concrete 

pump trucks with flagging 

ongoing during these activities on 

Terry Ave. See below for the 

following dates: 

◦ April 2nd – Pour P5 Slab 

Part 1

◦ April 3rd – Pour 1st set of 

P5 Columns

◦ April 8th – Pour P5 Slab 

Part 2

◦ April 10th – Pour 2nd set of 

P5 Columns

◦ April 11th – Pour P5 Ramp

• In order to meet this schedule, a 

noise variance permit has been 

pulled for work to happen 

between 6:00 am - 9:00 pm until 

April 8th.

Questions?

Visit the Project Website: 

www.707TerryProject.com

Email the team at: 

707TerryProject@grahamus.com
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